



Warsaw, 27 March 2025

COMMANDANTS/RECTORS/SUPERINTENDERS European Military Universities/Academies

Invitation letter for Tactical Teaching: Knowledge Sharing Workshops 2025

Dear Sir Madem,

It is with great pleasure that I extend a formal invitation to you to participate in the "Tactical Teaching: Knowledge Sharing Workshops" organized by the Military University of Technology on 22-26 September 2025.

The workshops are dedicated to academic teachers and experts providing lectures and classes in English in the military milieu. The main objective is to share experiences and best practices during a week of immersive theoretical and practical training.

The workshops are intended to be not only a platform for enriching scientific and educational knowledge, but also a catalyst for creating new channels of cooperation that will foster greater educational interoperability.

A comprehensive overview of the course details is provided in the administrative documents.

Looking forward to welcoming your teachers.

REKTOR-KOMENDANT SKOWEJ AKADEMII TECHMOZNE.

gen. bryg. prof. dr hab. inż. Przemysław WACHULAK

Sincerely,